Dear students
Please click here to view the latest results regarding the April Exam Session.
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1uzm08PzCmAKjp_BMAukOYYYwTF4Ql85n?usp=sharing
You may find me on 11th June from 8:00 to 9:00 in the morning in office 9. Please do come at that time so we could sign in the grades. I shall also be there next week.
Thank you for all your efforts,
Kind regards,
Mr. Medic, D.Sc.
